
Since its opening in 1990, the Port of San Diego has championed continuous 

improvements to César Chávez Park (formerly Crosby Street Park) to maximize 

recreational opportunities for the surrounding community, while protecting the 

vital coastal environment. Recent improvements include: 

César Chávez Park Improvements Project
REIMAGINING A LOCAL FAVORITE – THE NEXT PHASE 

OPPORTUNITIES TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK
To ensure everyone is represented, connected, and inspired by the park, your input continues to be needed throughout project 

development to create a space the community will be proud of for generations to come. Please join us for our upcoming 

community meeting or provide feedback through our online survey, which will be available following the Community Meeting. 

ANTICIPATED 
PROJECT TIMELINE

COMMUNITY MEETING 

Tuesday, August 26, 2025 

6 – 7:30 p.m.

Perkins Elementary 
School 

1770 Main St. 
San Diego, CA 92113

Food from a local vendor and 

children’s activities will be provided.

2024 - 2026  
(CURRENT)

Community and 
other stakeholder 
outreach, 
concept design, 
engineering 
design, and 
entitlements 

2026 - 2028

Procurement and 
construction (as 
funding becomes 
available) 

2023
20 new colorful and 

flowering trees planted 
for shading and 

improved air quality. 

2024
Restoration of the 
park’s recreational 
field with improved 

sprinkler system.  

2016
Additional lighting added in 

the park for evening activities. 

Picnic tables, benches, 
shading, and telescopes added 

to César Chávez Park Pier.

WHAT DOES THE NEXT PHASE OF IMPROVEMENTS 
LOOK LIKE? 
That’s where you come in!  Please help us decide the program in a way that 

provides a more integrated waterfront experience.

Enhanced 
amenities

Enhanced 
community 
connectivity

More 
opportunities 

to play

More ways  
to gather

A more 
integrated 
waterfront 
experience

LEARN MORE AND SHARE YOUR INPUT
Get more project details at portofsandiego.org/cesarchavezpark.

Today, the Port of San Diego is seeking community input to inform the design 

of the next phase of improvements to the park, specifically the southeastern 

waterfront area, as part of ongoing efforts to enhance the community experience, 

ensure environmental sustainability, and reflect the vibrant, local heritage and 

culture of Barrio Logan. This community-based design process involves engaging 

with stakeholders and the public to solicit feedback on the proposed designs and 

ensure the surrounding community is represented in the project plans. 


